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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Todd Hiner, Chief of Police  
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF ODESSA AND ECTOR 
COUNTY ISD REGARDING RADIO COMMUNICATIONS 

 
DATE: February 12, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Brief Summary: 
 
Request for approval of an Interlocal Agreement pertaining to the radio system owned 
and managed by the City of Odessa. The radio system is newly installed and the ECISD 
Police Department no longer has communication ability within that system. The 
agreement will allow all police officers of the ECISD Police Department connectivity to 
the system and will allow for the ability to establish first responder, inter-agency/area-
wide radio communication, which will enhance the safety of all students and personnel 
on district property.    
 
 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation:  
 
Approval of the Interlocal Agreement between the City of Odessa and Ector County ISD 
Regarding Radio Communications 
 
 


